From: "Watson, George H." <ghw @art-sci.udel.edu>
Subject: CAS support of BME PhD proposal
Date: January 24, 2012 9:38:57 AM EST
To: "Martin, Mary J." <marym@admin.udel.edu>, "Helsel, Karren Ann" <karren@udel.edu>, "Elliott, Dawn"
<delliott@admin.udel.edu>
Cc: "Doren, Douglas J." <doren@art-sci.udel.edu>, "Ogunnaike, Babatunde A." <ogunnaik@admin.udel.edu>

The College of Arts & Sciences supports the PhD program in Biomedical Engineering (BME). As described in our
Department Chair letters, the College of Arts & Sciences agrees to allow BME doctoral students (who satisfy necessary
prerequisites) into courses taught in mathematical sciences, biological sciences, and chemistry & biochemistry.

George Watson

Dean, College of Arts & Sciences

University of Delaware

From: "Martin, Mary J." <marym@admin.udel.edu>

Date: January 23,2012 1:01:00 PM EST

To: "Elliott, Dawn" <delliott@admin.udel.edu>

Cc: "Helsel, Karren Ann" <karren@udel.edu>

Subject: RE: Status of Biomedical Engineering PhD proposal

Hello Dawn, your proposal went to the Coordinating Committee but they wanted a letter of support from
Dean Watson in Art & Sciences. Did you request such a letter from him? Could you send me a copy of that
letter so that you item can be on the Senate Agenda for February?

Mary Martin, Ed.D.

Assistant Provost for Graduate and Professional Education
234 Hullihen Hall

(302) 831-8916

Fax: (302) 831-8745



